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A project of Caring for MI Future: New, Existing, and Renewing Professional Development Specialists with an active 

PD Specialist ID from the Council for Professional Recognition may be eligible for incentive payments and/or bonus.

Active Professional Development Specialists may be eligible for an additional $150 incentive payment from Michigan 

AEYC in addition to any compensation from the Council for Professional Recognition for completing CDA 

Verification Visits after June 25, 2022. 

New Professional Development Specialists receiving their PD Specialist ID from the Council for Professional 

Recognition after June 25, 2022 may be eligible for a $300 bonus from Michigan AEYC.

Professional Development Specialists renewing their PD Specialist ID after June 25, 2022 may be eligible for a 

$100 bonus from Michigan AEYC. 

This project is supported by funding provided from the Michigan Department of Education utilizing American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) funding, from the Office of Child Care, Administration for Children 

and Families, U.S. Department of Health and Human Services.

Renewing PD Specialists

3 Verification Visits completed after 
June 25, 2022 x $50 bonus =$150

New, Renewing and Existing PD Specialists

3 Verification Visits completed after  
June 25, 2022 x $150 stipend = $450

New PD Specialists

3 Verification Visits completed after 
June 25, 2022 x $100 bonus = $300

https://miaeyc.formstack.com/forms/pd_specialist_incentive_application

